
 
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 

By-Law Number 130 - 2015 
 

A By-Law to Authorize a Consulting Contract between HTFC Planning & 
Design and the Corporation of the City of Kenora with respect to the 

development of an Age-Friendly Plan 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Whereas a Kenora Age-Friendly Steering Committee has been established in the City of 
Kenora comprised of community members and representatives of agencies providing 
services to seniors with the City of Kenora as a partner on this committee; and 
 
Whereas one of the mandates of this Committee is to develop an Age-Friendly Plan; and 
 
Whereas it is deemed necessary and expedient to authorize the execution of an  
agreement between HTFC Planning & Design and the Corporation of the City of Kenora in 
respect to the terms and conditions set out therein; 
 
Now Therefore Be It Resolved That the Council of the City of Kenora enacts as follows:- 
 

1. That the Council of the Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enters into an 
Agreement between the Corporation of the City of Kenora and HTFC Planning & 
Design. 
 

2. That the Mayor and Clerk be and are hereby authorized to execute the 
Agreement on behalf of the Corporation of the City of Kenora. 
 

3. That this By-law shall take effect and come into force on the third and final 
reading thereof. 

 
By-law read a First and Second Time this 15th day of September, 2015 

 
By-law read a Third and Final   Time this 15th day of September, 2015 

 
     
 
    The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 
 
 
 
    ____________________________________                                                           
                  David S. Canfield, Mayor 
 
 
 
    ____________________________________                                                              
                         Heather L. Kasprick, City Clerk 

 

 


